
Dear [Student's Name], 

Congratulations on your successful completion of the dual enrollment program! As you prepare 

to transition to college, we wanted to provide you with some important information and 

resources to help you navigate this exciting new chapter. 

Important Dates 

Please mark the following dates on your calendar: 

• Registration for classes: [Date] 

• College Orientation: [Date] 

• First Day of Classes: [Date] 

Advising Resources 

Our advising team is here to support you. Here are some resources you can take advantage of: 

• One-on-one advising appointments: [Contact Information] 

• Workshops on college success strategies: [Schedule] 

• Access to tutoring services: [Information] 

Getting Started 

We encourage you to review the following steps to prepare for your college experience: 

1. Complete your college application (if not already done). 

2. Submit any required documents. 

3. Explore campus resources and join student organizations. 

We are thrilled to support you on this journey. If you have any questions or need further 

guidance, please do not hesitate to reach out. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Institution Name] 


